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     Respect for All. Learners for Life                14th December 2018  

CHRISTMAS BINGO 

 

Thank you to all of our families who attended 

our annual Christmas Bingo on Thursday.  This 

popular event always raises lots of extra 

funds for our school and everyone had lots of 

fun. 

         

Tulips Assembly 

 
Parents are invited to Tulips (1C) class 

assembly on Thursday 20th December at 

9.00am in the Infant Hall. 

Christmas Shows 

 
Well done to all children for the amazing 

Christmas shows they performed. All the 

performances were fabulous. Thank you also 

to our staff who worked so hard. 

 

 
 

PARTY DAY 

Christmas Party Day is on Wednesday 19th 

December, letters have gone home giving 

details of party food to be brought in.  

Children can wear party clothes on this day 

and hopefully we might get a very special 

visitor. 

 

YEAR 2 SWIMMING LESSONS 

 

Year 2 will start their 10 week swimming 

course on Tuesday 8th January.  A separate 

letter will go out next week giving details. 

 

         

Advance Diary Dates 
 

Mon  7th Jan    Inset Day (school closed) 

Tue   8th Jan    Return to School 8.50am 

Tue   8th Jan    Y2 Swimming 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday  

          

Tuesday       Nursery Sing-a-Long 

 

Wednesday    Party Day 

 

Thursday      Tulips Class Assembly (1C) 

                        9.00am Infant Hall 

 

BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS 1.15pm 

                    
 

 Friday         INSET DAY (school closed) 

                          

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Mrs Gordon) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    94.40% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      97.69% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)    94.07% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     97.33% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     95.33% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    99.29% 

 

3 classes  in green for last week. 

Well done Sunflowers, Tulips and 

Daffodils! 

 

Overall Attendance 

96.39 

  

BREAKFAST CLUB 

 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

3.00-5.30PM 

 

Nursery Sing-a-long 

 
We would like to invite you to our nursery 

‘Christmas Sing-a-long’ on Tuesday 18th 

December 2018. Regrettably due to space – 

only 2 tickets per child. 

 

N am   11.00am 

N pm    2.15pm 
 

Maths Challenge 

 

 

 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
 

 

Congratulations to Jack Smith  RH who has 

achieved Head Teacher Award this week: 

 

 


